
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 

 
DATE:   February 15, 2018  

TOPIC:  E Rate Category I – AT&T Internet Services   

PREPARED BY:   Courtney Adams 

Recommended Action: 

 Action: X 

 Discussion:  

 Information:  

Purpose:   
The Board of Education approves all contracts.  
 
Background:  
The District's current contract for Internet service is with Cogent with bandwidth of 250 Mbps.  The current 
contract will expire in July 2018. The new agreement with AT&T would increase bandwidth to 500 Mbps for 
two years.  
 
Fiscal Impact:  
The current program cost is $2,450.00 per month with a 40% reimbursement from E-Rate. The agreement 
with AT&T will cost $1,790.94 per month, plus $750.00 for installation services. There would also be a 40% 
savings due to E-Rate. The agreement is attached for review and has been reviewed by legal counsel.  
 
Recommendation:   
The Administration recommends that the Finance Committee support the recommendation to move the 
District’s Internet service from Cogent to AT&T with estimated costs of $1,790.94 per month and 
installation cost of $750.00.  
 

Executive Summary 
Finance Committee Meeting 


